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VICE CHAIRMAN VOWS STRONG SUPPORT TO EDUCATE 

MORE PROFESSIONALS IN DIGITAL FINANCE 
 

 

The FSC, the Seoul Metropolitan Government and the Korea Advanced Institute of 

Science and Technology (KAIST) signed a memorandum of understanding for 

launching digital finance educational programs to help cultivate more experts in the 

field on June 5. 

 

Vice Chairman Sohn Byungdoo delivered congratulatory remarks at the MOU signing 

event and vowed to provide strong support to help educate more professionals 

equipped with the knowledge and expertise on the latest trends and technologies in 

digital finance. 

 

Vice Chairman Sohn stated that the COVID-19 has brought about more demand for 

‘untact’ and ‘officeless’ services in the financial industry as well as in our daily lives, 

and emphasized on the importance of digital transformation and educating more 

talented professionals to make that happen. 

 

The MBA program in digital finance and non-degree professional programs will 

commence in September and August, respectively. 
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For any inquiry, please contact Foreign Press & Relations Team at fsc_media@korea.kr. 


